Parents.
As you may have heard, a new financial literacy curriculum is available in Saskatchewan. This document’s outcomes are being studied in both middle years and secondary classrooms in our province. This letter is to inform you that we will begin exploring some of the outcomes as part of our Practical and Applied Arts program.
There are a few points that I would like you to be aware of:
· As we study this curriculum, students will not be asked to share information about their personal or family finances. We will study these topics by looking at various scenarios involving hypothetical situations and/or costs, and we will strive to understand different cultural perspectives around money.
· The culmination of this unit for our Grade 8’s will be a Money Fair. This project is much like a traditional science fair—students choose a question that is of interest to them and they use different research techniques to find answers to this question. On [DATE], our students will be displaying their learning in our school. Judges from our community will be on hand to speak with the students and provide feedback. In order to prepare for this event, I will be working closely with the students to guide them through the research process and to practice their presentation skills. 
· [bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]If you have expertise in finances and you are able to share your expertise with our class, please contact me! Also, parents and family members will certainly be invited to attend our Money Fair!
I encourage you to speak with your child at home about finances as recent data shows that children who speak about money with their parents/guardians are most likely to be financially capable when they reach adulthood. If you would like some suggestions, you can access resources at www.saskmoney.ca and www.talkwithourkidsaboutmoney.com.

